## Las Vegas Vaccine Clinics

For PEBP members enrolled in the CDHP, LD, and HMO plans

## Photo ID, Insurance Card, Consent Form and Registration REQUIRED

No out-of-pocket costs for eligible participants and their covered dependents.

<u>Flu Shots (regular and senior formulation)</u>: <u>Flu shots</u> are available to members of all ages and covered dependent children 6 months and older with a parent present.

<u>COVID-19 Vaccine</u>: Both the Pfizer and Moderna COVID vaccine will be available for participants and their eligible dependents 12 years and older with a parent present. For those wanting the second dose or boosters, please bring your CDC vaccination card.

<u>Pneumonia Shots:</u> The CDC recommends pneumococcal vaccination for all adults 65 years or older. You must meet the age requirements to be considered preventive and covered at \$0 copay. Standard copayment will apply if filled outside the specified age limits.

<u>Shingles:</u> The CDC recommends two doses of recombinant zoster vaccine (Shingrix) to prevent shingles and related complications in adults 50 years and older. You must meet the age requirements to be considered preventive and covered at \$0 copay. Standard copayment will apply if filled outside the specified age limits.

## **How to Participate:**

1. Register at <a href="https://">https://</a>
mhealthsystem.com/PEBP

2. Complete the consent form before your arrival

3. Bring your ID and insurance card.
You may park in the parking garage
and use the main entrance to the
building

Date: Monday, September 19<sup>th</sup>

Monday, October 10<sup>th</sup>

Time: 10:00 AM – 2:00 PM

**Location:** Nevada Business Center

4th Floor—Nevada Room

3300 W. Sahara

Las Vegas, NV 89102

Parking is available in a <u>parking garage</u> behind the main building. Walk in the main entrance of the building and take the elevator to the 4th floor. The Nevada Room is directly across from the elevator.

Administrative leave is authorized per NAC 284.589.6(b) for **active employees** attending a PEBP coordinated event. PEBP recommends employees work with their supervisor to request approval to attend a clinic.





